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Dear Jonathan and Matthew,

The Zoning and Land Use Committee for the Museum District Association reviewed the
recently received plans of the SUP for 3301 & 3303 Park Ave. Based on the plans received,
the committee recommended to the MDA Board of Directors that a new vote on the SUP is
not necessary, and the Board of Directors agreed with this recommendation. 

Given this recommendation, the MDA remains "not opposed" to the SUP at 3301 & 3303 Park
Ave, as presented in the plans received on October 27, 2022, from the Planning staff.  

If you have any questions please let me know. 

Best regards -
Caley Crawford

-- 
Caley Crawford
2022 President
Museum District Association
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